
 

 

14th March 2023 
 
St Peter and St Paul’s Church of England Primary is a one-form entry school with wonderful children, staff, 
governors, parents and our school dog. Due to the promotion of the previous postholder, governors are 
recruiting a new class teacher, initially in lower key stage 2, to work within our hardworking and dedicated 
school team.  
 
Our ethos of being rooted and grounded in love is ever-present in our day-to-day interactions, and visitors to 
school always comment on the positive ‘feel’ of the school and how we live out our Christian values.  RE and 
worship is a strength of the school, and we enjoy having close links with our vicar and the community of St 
Peter and St Paul’s Church. 
 
We are looking for an enthusiastic and inspirational teacher who is passionate about securing the highest 
possible outcomes for our children, ensuring they aim for excellence in everything they do. The teacher will be 
expected to undertake thorough planning, deliver teaching in a lively and enthusiastic manner and create and 
maintain an inspiring learning environment, ensuring accurate assessment, recording and reporting of 
children’s progress and achievement.  
 
The position requires someone who is able to nurture our children in response to their academic and 
emotional needs and for them to develop a good working relationship with families. We take pride in the 
excellent behaviour of our pupils and the prospective candidate should also have high expectations, with 
appropriate strategies in place for any children who require additional support with this aspect of their 
development.   
 
Depending on the stage of the candidate’s career, there will be an expectation for strong subject leadership 
and being able to work effectively as part of a collaborative team; we would like you to specify your own 
subject strengths for this. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity to work in a friendly and welcoming school and you are welcome to ring for an 
informal discussion about the position or to arrange a visit.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Mrs Sara Clarkson 
Headteacher 
 



 


